
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (NOTTINGHAM ROAD AND 
UNNAMED ROAD, BARTON IN FABIS) (PROHIBITED MOVEMENTS) TRAFFIC 

REGULATION ORDER 2023 (8355) 
 
 

Statement of Reasons 
 

 
As part of the new development, to the south of Clifton, a left and right turn prohibition at the new staggered 
junction on Nottingham Road has been installed. The prohibition will help to ensure that the traffic flows 
more freely through the junction by removing all unnecessary turning manoeuvres. 
 


